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Dear Sirs: 

The following Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for the following well: 

OH Randel No. 2F, located 665' FSL and 800' FEL, Section 10, T. 26N, R. 11W, San Juan County, 
New Mexico on Federal lease No. NMNM-031353 API NO: 30-045-34775 

You submitted an APD on August 19, 2008, and was approved on July 13, 2009. The Approved 
Application for permit to Drill expired on July 13, 2011 and is returned on September 1, 2015. 

Contact Mark Kelly at the address above, or phone 505-564-7710 once the surface disturbance is reclaimed. 
If there was no surface disturbance, please submit a sundry notice within 30 days ofthe date of this letter 
stating there was no surface disturbance. In addition, we recommend bonding remain in place until 
the surface rehabilitation is completed and approved. 

If you wish to'drill this well at some later date, please re-file your complete application. 

Under 43 CFR 3165.3, you may request an Administrative Review of any instructions, orders, or 
decisions issued by the Authorized Officer. Such a request, including all supporting documents, must be 
filed in writing within 20 business days of receipt of this notice and must be filed with the State Director, 
Bureau of Land Management, P.O. Box 27115, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-0115. Such a request will 
not result in a suspension of the instructions, orders, or decisions unless the reviewing official so 
determines. Procedures governing appeals from the instructions, orders, or decisions are contained in 43 
CFR 3165.4 and 43 CFR 4.400 et. Seq 

Sincerely, 

Cynttnia Marquez 
Land Law Examiner 
Petroleum Management Team 

cc: NMOCD 

bcc: Well file 


